
Suggested Email (copy, paste, insert your own words if you’d like): 

Send to: Nance.Earthea@epa.gov 

Earthea Nance, PhD, PE 
Regional Administrator, Region 6 

Dear Dr. Nance, 

It is imperative that we protect front-line communities and the land surrounding LANL from the 
proposed tritium venting project. We will not accept any further contamination of our air and 
environment. Exposure to radioactive chemicals can result in significant and irreversible harm to 
internal organs, overall health, and quality of life, particularly for a young child or infant.  

Please deny Los Alamos National Lab’s application to vent tritium from the waste 
containers at Area G. It’s also important to include “infants and children” as members of 
the public in the Clean Air Act Regulation (40 CFR 61, Subpart H). 

In collaboration with Tewa Women United, New Mexico Environmental Law Center, and 
the Institute for Energy and Environmental Research, I strongly ask for your protection of 
ALL our residents. 

Sincerely, 

[name] 
[address, include city and state]  
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